
Evaluation of International Transcripts for 
Graduate Admission Purposes 

 
 
Texas A&M International University’s Graduate School conducts internal evaluations of foreign transcripts 
to establish eligibility for graduate admission. Transcripts and certificates of graduation (where applicable) 
are evaluated in accordance with higher education standards and generally accepted industry practices.  
The results of our evaluation remain internal and we do not produce a document with the results to 
provide to the applicant.  TAMIU does not require foreign transcripts to be evaluated by a professional 
agency for graduate admission purposes.  Applicants who submit evaluation reports from a professional 
foreign credential evaluation agency are still required to submit all official transcripts and certificates of 
graduation (if applicable) to TAMIU’s Graduate School as part of the applicant’s admission requirements 
as these evaluations do not substitute official transcripts.  The Graduate School reserves the right to 
accept or reject the results of evaluations completed through professional agencies in accordance with 
our standards and practices. 
 
Applicants seeking to have their foreign transcript evaluated by a professional agency for 
personal/employment reasons are recommended to utilize the services of a professional agency that is a 
member of the National Association of Credential Evaluation Services (NACES) or the Association of 
International Credential Evaluators (AICE). 
 

 
National Association of Credential Evaluation 
Services (NACES) 
https://www.naces.org  
 
List of Members: 
https://www.naces.org/members 
 

 
Association of Internal Credential Evaluators (AICE) 
https://aice-eval.org 
 
 
List of Members: 
https://aice-eval.org/endorsed-members/ 
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